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Lockheed Martin statement on GAO ruling over the CSAR-X competition 
 
 
“We look forward to learning how the Air Force intends to implement the GAO’s 
recommendations. 
  
“We are confident that, when fairly evaluated on its demonstrated capabilities, the 
US101 helicopter will be selected as the best choice and best value to satisfy the Air 
Force’s CSAR-X requirement.  We are prepared to engage in the next steps in this 
process and we remain committed to make the US101's superior speed, stealth and 
survivability available to warfighters as quickly as possible.” 
 


